
 
 
March 15, 2024  
 
 
Dear Current and Future Families of Holy Trinity,  

We’re excited to announce that Holy Trinity is embarking on a three-year, $4 million investment plan to build 
on our shared success and reimagine how we prepare students to face today’s challenges – with character, 
confidence and Catholic values. 

Our four-pillar plan calls for: 
• improving facilities and adding classrooms, 
• adding teachers and administrators to support them, 
• deepening professional development, and 
• embracing a new learning model that blends the advantages of single-sex and co-ed classes and 

activities for a more tailored educational experience. 
       (Find details on our Communications Page.) 

This new model recognizes the different learning styles and developmental needs of middle school girls and 
boys and offers the best of both worlds – rigorous instruction in girls-only and boys-only core classes paired 
with a variety of co-ed electives, extracurricular activities and social events. 

When delivered well, single-sex instruction can improve student achievement, instill confidence, and better 
equip students to navigate social pressures. At the same time, socialization and co-ed learning opportunities are 
critical at this sensitive stage of our students’ social and emotional development. So we are adding teachers and 
investing in additional professional development to help equip and support them in providing effective, 
tailored instruction to both girls and boys in both environments.  

We also are expanding and restructuring our leadership team to help guide our transformation. We will add a 
Head of Girls Division, Head of Boys Division and Dean of Curriculum and Instruction, as well as naming 
other leaders to serve as deans. In Fall 2025, we’ll bring in a new principal and Mr. Kevin Parks will shift to 
serve as President of Holy Trinity, allowing for more strategic management of our school’s complex needs. 

We are phasing in these changes over the next three years, beginning later this spring with renovations that 
ultimately will include additional classrooms, upfitted science labs, and renovations to the Begley Library 
building and other facilities. Our plan will also have the added benefit of reducing some class sizes and 
enabling more grouping of students in classes with others of similar abilities. 

In Fall 2026, we’ll open with a new name – Holy Trinity Catholic Academy – to better reflect the specialized 
education we provide in continued partnership with you as parents, to help form students of virtue grounded 
in the Catholic faith. 

We invite you to visit our webpage to learn more, share your feedback, and keep up with developments as we 
move forward. Thank you for your support and for being such a vital part of our community. 

 
In Christ, 
 

                                   
Mr. Kevin Parks                Dr. Gregory Monroe  
Principal    Superintendent of Catholic Schools 
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